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   GENERAL NEWS 

 
Welcome Back 
Welcome to the first Community Planning E-bulletin of 2011.  We look forward to working with you all 
in 2011 and would like to remind you all that if you have anything for inclusion in the E-bulletin or 
likewise the Community Planning Website www.yourmoray.org.uk please e-mail it to either Shelley or 
Donna at the addresses below. 
 
Keep The RAF In Moray 
For the latest and most up to date information on what the Task Force is up to and what decisions 
are being made, visit the website at www.moraytaskforce.com  
 
Alignment of Community Planning and Committee Structures 
A report was submitted by the Corporate Policy Unit Manager to the CP Board.  The Board agreed to 
review the alignment of the Community Planning Partnership and Council Committee structures 
following the extension of the pilot for another cycle.  In order to support the alignment of the 
structures it was also agreed to implement the changes to operational groups and use pre-planned 
agendas to support the work of the theme groups.  The Chairs of each Theme Group along with Lead 
Officers are currently involved in consultation on the alignment.  If you would like to be involved in the 
consultation but have not already received a questionnaire, please contact Shelley or Donna at the 
addresses below. 
 
At the next cycle of meetings all Theme Groups will be asked to review Local Delivery Action Plans 
which are not meeting targets in more detail at their meetings. 
 

UPCOMING NEWS FOR HEALTHIER STRATEGIC GROUP 
16 FEBRUARY 2011 

 
Good Places, Better Health Pilot Project  
The group will receive a report for information, and to provide details of the pilot research project that 
is currently being undertaken in Lhanbryde by Rural Environmental Action Project (REAP) on behalf 
of the Scottish Government.  This research is for a three-stage project that aims to engage with a 
local community as equal partners to identify the links between environment and health, with the 
intention of facilitating the empowerment of participants to effect change in their environment and 
lives.  
 
NHS Scotland Local Delivery Plans And Heat Targets 
The Healthier Strategic Group will receive a report which confirms the Scottish Government’s 
2011/12 targets for the NHS. 
 
For further information on any of these reports, and all reports submitted to this meeting visit the 
Community Planning Website www.yourmoray.org.uk   
 
 

http://www.yourmoray.org.uk/
http://www.moraytaskforce.com/
http://www.yourmoray.org.uk/CPBoard/CPBoardIndex.htm
http://www.yourmoray.org.uk/Themes/Healthier/HealthierHome.htm
http://www.yourmoray.org.uk/Themes/Healthier/HealthierHome.htm
http://www.yourmoray.org.uk/
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GENERAL INFORMATION 

 
Community Planning Alignment 
A report was submitted to The Moray Council on Wednesday 10th November 2010, asking for 
approval to continue the pilot alignment of the Community Planning structure with the Council 
Committee structure for a further cycle.  The meeting agreed the report, therefore the next cycle of 
Community Planning Strategic Group meetings will be on the following dates: 
 

Group Date Time 

Healthier Wednesday 16th February 2011 2pm 

Safer & Stronger Tuesday 1st March 2011 2pm 

Smarter Wednesday 2nd March 2011 2pm 

Wealthier & Fairer Thursday 3rd March 2011 9.30am 

Greener Tuesday 8th March 2011 2pm 

CP Board Thursday 31st March 2011 9.30am 

 
 

CONFERENCES & CONSULTATIONS 

 
Delivering for the environment in our communities: an audit of Single Outcome Agreements 
An audit of Single Outcome Agreements, carried out for LINK by CAG Consultants, is released today 
and can be accessed at 
http://www.scotlink.org/files/publication/LINKReports/LINKsoaReportAudit2011.pdf Managers of all 
Community Planning Partnerships were circulated with a confidential draft in late November and 
some provided us with very useful feedback which will be summarised and circulated in advance of 
the seminar outlined below. 
 
LINK member organisations are co-hosting a seminar on 21st February with SNH, SEPA, SSN, and 
Improvement Service – Single Outcome Agreements and action for people, place and community. If 
you would like more information, contact Jen Anderson on jen@scotlink.org.  
 
A Consultation on the Future of Policing in Scotland 
Policing in Scotland has, historically and correctly, happened by consent and this should remain – 
that is why we are consulting. There are a variety of views about the future of policing, and it is 
important that they are heard. This is a change we must get right and we will take the time to do that, 
working in partnership and building consensus. We want the people of Scotland and those who work 
in the police service, and partner agencies to contribute to this discussion. The following like will take 
you to the consultation on the Scottish Government Website www.scotland.gov.uk/policereform  
 
A Consultation on the Future of the Fire and Rescue Service in Scotland 
The Scottish Government is seeking views on the future of the Fire and Rescue Service in Scotland, 
and would like to hear from you.  The following link takes you to the consultation document on our 
website:  www.scotland.gov.uk/FireReform.   The closing date for the consultation is 5 May 2011.  
Please feel free to pass on the invitation to anyone who may be interested, and let us know if you 
have any problems accessing the consultation document.   
 

CONTACT DETAILS 

 

Name Telephone Number E-mail Address 

Shelley Flett,  
Project Officer 

(01343) 563350 shelley.flett@moray.gov.uk 

Donna Skene,  
Project Officer 

(01343) 563317 donna.skene@moray.gov.uk 

Peter Jones,  
PPR & Communications Officer 

(01343) 563601 peter.jones@moray.gov.uk 

http://www.scotlink.org/files/publication/LINKReports/LINKsoaReportAudit2011.pdf
mailto:jen@scotlink.org
http://www.scotland.gov.uk/policereform
http://www.scotland.gov.uk/FireReform
mailto:shelley.flett@moray.gov.uk
mailto:donna.skene@moray.gov.uk
mailto:peter.jones@morya.gov.uk


HB : 900148 

Emma Flett, 
Information Co-Ordinator 

(01343) 563110 emma.flett2@moray.gov.uk 

Lisa Sutherland,  
ICT Officer 

(01343) 563502 communityplanning@moray.gov.uk 

Moira Patrick,  
Principal Committee Services Officer 

(01343) 563016 patricm@moray.gov.uk  

Ron Ritchie,  
Senior Committee Services Officer 

(01343) 563015 ritchir@moray.gov.uk  

Sheila Kennedy,  
Committee Services Officer 

(01343) 563079 kenneds@moray.gov.uk  

Cynthia Carswell,  
Committee Services Officer 

(01343) 563014 cynthia.carswell@moray.gov.uk  

 
 
Community Planning Groups are supported by the following people: 

 

Name Community Planning Group 

Shelley Flett Safer & Stronger, Wealthier & Fairer, Greener 

Donna Skene Community Planning Board, Smarter, Healthier 

Moira Patrick Community Planning Board 

Ron Ritchie Wealthier & Fairer, Greener 

Sheila Kennedy Smarter, Healthier 

Cynthia Carswell Safer & Stronger 

mailto:emma.flett2@moray.gov.uk
mailto:communityplanning@moray.gov.uk
mailto:patricm@moray.gov.uk
mailto:ritchir@moray.gov.uk
mailto:kenneds@moray.gov.uk
mailto:cynthia.carswell@moray.gov.uk

